12/17/2013

Student Sustainability Committee;

Allerton Solar Array Phase II is an amazing opportunity in so many ways. As
students on the U of I campus we have a continued interest both in Allerton and in
sustainable measures. Allerton will benefit not only from decreased dependency on
traditional and outdated energy models, but also the added interest and innovation
that a solar array brings to the park. Allerton’s Solar Arrays can be promoted as
pioneering in the sustainability field at the U of I campus, and Allerton is always
receptive to hosting multitudes of learning opportunities about it’s endeavors.
Adding Phase II to Allerton’s Solar Array installation will only build interest,
learning, pride, and sustainability for Allerton and for the U of [, and, as current
students and future alumni, we fully support this venture.
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President of the Allerton Ambassadors RSO



